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Letter or Email Response:

Jessel Green - We moved to Loughton from Leyton because of the over intensification in Leyton - absolutely crowded
with more and more homes being constructed and no green spaces. It turned out to be the best thing that we did as in
2014 myself and my neighbour were both diagnosed with Bowel Cancer. Jessel Green was our lifesaver -
literally. whilst we having the awful treatment of Chemo on the days we felt well enough we would go for a walk over
the Green - this was/is the one time we both felt relaxed and breathing the fresh air and being able to walk around
gave us the confidence to go on with our treatment. | am happy to say we are both in remission and Jessel Green has a
lot to do with us feeling well. Loughton just does not have the infrastructure to deal with the amount of people you are
proposing to bring into the area ie. schools, doctors, Central Line - which is full to capacity, traffic, pollution and noise.
Our Green and open spaces are vital for our well being and to help combat obesity, a recognised burden on the health
service. PLEASE DO NOT TAKE OUR GREEN AND OPEN SPACES and squeeze more and more housing into our already
crowded town.
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